Subject: New Committee

Date: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 at 10:41:01 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From: OK State Board of Pharmacy

OKLAHOMA STATE BOARD OF PHARMACY

Technicians Providing Immunizations

The Oklahoma State Board of Pharmacy is forming a committee to evaluate and update some of our rules for Technicial
administering immunizations. Please email a letter of interest and resume to pharmacy@pharmacy.ok.gov.

OKLAHOMA STATE BOARD OF PHARMACY Questions? Contact Us
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